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October 27, 2023 
 

A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

"Pike Road, thank you for how you show out at our events. This fall has been packed full of festivities, and you 

have made them so much fun! Let's keep up this excitement and enthusiasm for our Town while we head into 

the cooler months. 

Voting for the Hay, Look at Us! 2023 People's Choice Award ends this Sunday, Oct. 29 at 10 p.m. Make sure to 

cast your votes by "liking" your favorite hay bales on our Facebook page! 

Next, celebrate Halloween with us at Town Hall-oween! Show off your costumes, trick-or-treat with the Town 

of Pike Road staff, and share your pictures with us using #mypikeroad to be featured. Happy Halloween! 

Lastly, remember our Veterans Appreciation Ceremony is coming up on Nov. 5. We love to honor our veterans 

every quarter, and military families make up an important part of the Town of Pike Road. Share your veterans' 

stories with us by emailing info@pikeroad.us to be featured. 

Fall is such a busy season for the Town of Pike Road. Search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and 

Twitter so you never miss an event! 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


